
Attention Outdoor Cat Caregivers 

 

Do you want to help save the lives of free-roaming 
cats in Highlands?  Do you feed and care for 
homeless cats who live outside (sometimes called 
feral cats)?  Exciting news-  Highlands has passed a 
Trap-Neuter-Release (TNR) ordinance for free-
roaming, homeless cats in partnership with the 
Monmouth County SPCA.  One of the requirements 
of the new ordinance requires that anyone feeding 
free-roaming cats must be registered with the 
MCSPCA to continue to feed so we can start helping 
these cats in an efficient way. 

 

Please come to an informational meeting at the 
Highlands Community Center on July 11 at 7:00PM 
where representatives from the MCSPCA will talk 
about the program and how you can help your 
community cats in Highlands.  Pizza will be 
provided, please join us to learn about how TNR 
works, the benefits to the town and how you can 
help make the program a success.  
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